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December 17th 2016 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Most of the morning was spent on collecting rubbish and some wildlife photography. The long-awaited 
Brixton Book is finally done and hot off the press copies were shared with our volunteers during the morning 
tea! The official book launch has been set for February 8th 2017.  In attendance were: Bob, David, Helena, 
Kade, Karen, Katrina, Noel, Regina, Ronnie, Subas and Trevor (with Addy & Koda).   

 

Glimpses of the Day! 
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Who dug these holes? Kade and Regina Explore! 

 

Oy oy, have you seen a naked Gerbera?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Not sure what these BUTCHER BIRDS butchered – but it certainly was not a pretty sight to capture! 
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Star-strucked! Ronnie and Helena appreciating this brightly coloured YELLOW STARFLOWER (Calytrix sp.) 
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Orange Christmas! The CHRISTMAS TREE (Nuytsia sp.) flowers against the Blue Summer Sky is Simply Superb!  
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Giant DRUMSTICKS (Kingia sp.) and unique shapes of GRASSTREES (Xanthorrhoea sp.) trunks make Brixton Summer, 

an interesting one!    


